
 

Poplar Creek Golf Club 
 
 

The Poplar Creek Golf Club Holiday Dinner 
Dinner and No Host Cocktails 

 

 
 

 When: Friday, December 14, 2018 at 6:30 P.M.  

               Where: Poplar Creek Restaurant  
               

Cost: $15.00 Per Person – No Refunds 
Sign-up Forms Available Today 

 

 
Holiday Party Limited to PCGC Members and Guests ONLY! 

Sign-ups due December 8th, no ticket sales at the door. 


